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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us

To: PUCO ContactThePUCO

Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 106828
Received: 5/9/2016 11:01:32 AM

Message:

WEB ID: 106828 AT:05-09-2016 at 11:01 AM

Related Case Number: 16-0253
TYPE: Comment
NAME: Mr. Jane Hawkins
CONTACT SENDER ? No
MAILING ADDRESS:
» 10254 Normandy Close
 Cincinnati , Ohio 45241
+ USA
PHONE INFORMATION:

+ Home: 513-554-1032

+ Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)

* Fax: (no _fax number provided?)
E-MAIL: janehawkpcc@aol.com
INDUSTRY:Gas
ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

* (no utility comparny name provided?)
* (no account name provided?)

* (no service address provided?)

* (no service phone number provided?)
* (no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:
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I am strongly opposed to the plan to run a natural gas pipeline near the Park Hills
Subdivision/Glendale Milford Road. This will certainly impact the neighbors living along Glendale
Milford road because of the requirement for no trees within so many feet of this pipeline. It will also
certainly detract from the property value of these neighbors and the subdivision as a whole. As I
understand it, there is already a pipeline running north-south through Park Hills Subdivision. We do
not need to be impacted by yet another pipeline that would destroy the tree-line landscape of Glendale

Milford Road.
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